
WARNING 

 

The Danish Financial Supervisory Authority has been informed that a company named Trinity 

Ventures unsolicited has contacted Danish citizens. At the company's homepage 

(http://www.trinity-ventures.com) it is stated that the company has the following two addresses: 

 502, Hillsidekagurazaka, 3-6-10 Kagurazaka, Shinjyuku-ku, Tokyo, 162-0825, Japan. 

 Via Gagarin 14, 20036 Meda, Milano, Italy. 

 

According to information given to The Danish Financial Supervisory Authority, the company has 

offered to carry out financial services. 

 

Trinity Ventures does not have authorization from the Danish Financial Supervisory Authority in 

accordance with the Financial Business Act to carry out such services in Denmark. 

 

The company has not been notified in Denmark from other European Financial Supervisory 

Authorities. 

 

Companies which are authorized to carry out financial services in Denmark can be found at The 

Danish Financial Supervisory Authority's homepage (http://www.finanstilsynet.dk/sw1267.asp). 

 


